August 8, 1939
1129 Penn. St.
Boulder, Colorado

Dr. Forrest Allen
Athletic Dept., Kans. U,

L.awrence, Kansas

Dear Sir,

I am writing to inform you that I have decided to attend
school in Boulder this coming year. A relative of mine, who
1s attending summer school here, had found me a job for the
rest of the summer before I recéived you letter.

I am sorry that I have caused you so much trouble, and I
wish to thank you for all you have done.

Sincerely yours,

AR ndderso_

Reld Anderson



